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Dated April 14, 2021 

 
Drug Formulary & Legacy Claims - Update 

Effective April 14, 2021, the Department’s Legacy Claim Guidance issued 
March 30, 2020 due to the COVID-19 crisis is no longer in effect.  

History - On March 30, 2020 the Department issued a guidance requesting all 
TPAs and insurers delay adherence to the Drug Formulary requirements for 
Legacy Claims (ARM 24.29.1607) due to COVID-19 crisis and concerns of 
healthcare capacity.   

We are appreciative of the flexibility of our stakeholders always and especially 
over the past year.  If you have additional questions, please call Celeste 
Ackerman, our Administrative Officer for Medical Regulations at (406) 444-
6543. 

Bill Wheeler, Deputy Administrator 
Department of Labor & Industry 
Employment Relations Division 
 

 

http://www.mtrules.org/gateway/ruleno.asp?RN=24%2E29%2E1607

